
                              

 

 

Boys Basketball 
Winter Sport 

Begins Winter 2024 

Welcome to the Veritas Boys Basketball program, launched in the winter 
of 2024! Our program is designed for athletes who are eager to develop 
their skills in a competitive and supportive environment. With a focus on 
teamwork, strategy, and individual growth, players will have the 
opportunity to participate in varsity-level games that challenge their 
abilities and enhance their love for the game. 

Practices and home games will be held at a local gym in close proximity 
to our campus, providing a convenient and dedicated space for our 
athletes to train and compete. 

What It Takes to Be Successful 
Success in basketball requires commitment—time to learn, train, and 
recover. With the academic responsibilities of being a high school 
student, most student-athletes lead busy lives. The willingness to 
dedicate the necessary time reflects what we call DEDICATION. 

Being a member of the Veritas Boys Basketball team comes with 
important expectations and responsibilities. Meeting these expectations 
is known as COMMITMENT. Regular attendance at team practices is 
one of the fundamental commitments we expect from all players, as we 
aim to foster team loyalty and individual responsibility. High school 



sports provide a valuable opportunity for personal growth, and we 
encourage parents to appreciate and support our goals. 

Effective COMMUNICATION with our coaches is also crucial. If a 
problem or illness arises that prevents a player from attending practice or 
a game, we expect them to inform the coach personally and in advance, 
rather than passing the message through a teammate. Maintaining open 
lines of communication among coaches, athletes, and parents can resolve 
many challenges. 

Time: Basketball practice / games will be held each day afterschool,  M-
F. As a winter sport, the basketball season will begin in October and run 
through the end of February.


